
WALC General Business Meeting 

January 21st, 2022 

 

Secretary Report- Allison Laverty Montag 

Minutes from last meeting available on the WALC website at https://walc.net 

 

Treasurer’s Report- Kathie Russell 

• Checking: $53,313.19 

• Money Market: $20,340.84 

• Total: $73,654.02 

 

Membership Report- Allison Laverty Montag 

162 members, renewals in March.  

Membership dues increased to $25/yr. Members can sign up for 3 years for $65.  

 

USLCA Report- Lisa Brock, Angela Hamilton 

Numerous benefits to members, check out USLCA website for membership options including annual, 

month to month, or digital access only.  

Board & Advisory opportunities are available. Board duties include quarterly zoom calls. Great way to 

have your voice be heard.  

USLCA in person or virtual conference September 22-24, 2022 in Norfolk, VA.  

https://uslca.org for more information.  

 

Conference Update- Kathie Russell 

WALC annual conference in person or virtual is March 3rd and 4th, 2022. Proof of vaccination will be 

required at registration. 3 people will be at same table for conference and meals. Registration is open 

online- please be mindful of deadlines. Conference will be held at the Best Western Premier Waterfront, 

Hotel and Conference Center in Oshkosh, WI.  

 

Program’s Report- Diane Oakland  

• LLL of WI/WALC virtual conference was a success. 70 completed CERP’s.  

https://walc.net/
https://uslca.org/


Last 2 years, WALC coordinated with LLL of WI for annual conference.  

• 1/21/22: WALC education via zoom with Jill Rabin, Summer Kelly and Susan Urbanski: 45 

attended.  

• 5/10/22: Next WALC education via zoom with Allison Walsh discussing IBCLE pathway 3 

mentorships.  

• Sept- Oct 2022: Working with Brown County for joint education at Lambeau Field, TBD.  

 

Social Media Update- Ann Grauer 

Work being done to get members more active on sites. If members have something worth sharing, 

please email Ann at annidoula@gmail.com  

 

Equity Team Update- Allison Laverty Montag 

Grant deadlines due May 1st, 2022. Updated grant information including samples will be on WALC 

website soon.  

 

New Business- Allison Laverty Montag 

WALC website working smoothly for conference registration. WALC is looking for people who are 

computer comfortable as WALC is changing our website after the March 2022 conference. Please email 

Allison if interested at allisonlavmon@gmail.com  

 

Next General WALC Meeting: May 17th, 2022  

 

 

 

Submitted by Reggie Drewek, WALC Secretary  
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